

5 April 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 12 and 13 Coventry University UK Energy Workshop

Foxford School are delighted to be working alongside Coventry University to deliver a workshop looking at the UK energy sector. The workshop will enhance the learning of students in Business, and Computing through better understanding of how approach the ethics of data management, cyber security and to better understand how the energy sector operates. This will be a particularly useful workshop especially as the cost-of-living crisis has thrown the energy sector into the spotlight.

The workshop will take after school on **Thursday 20 of April**. The workshop will be held in CR6 and is free of charge.

After the workshop, Coventry University would also like to invite 5 students to take part in a focus group to explore reactions to the research findings and how they are received from a young audience. The workshop including the focus group will take a maximum of two hours and will be facilitated by members of the research team from the university.

Should your son/daughter wish to attend please ask them to sign up with me in 3M5.

Yours faithfully

S. Phillips

Mr S Phillips
Faculty Leader Enterprise and Emerging Technologies

Grange Road, Coventry, CV6 6BB

T: 024 7636 9200 | E: foxfordmail@castlephoenixtrust.org.uk | W: www.foxfordschool.co.uk

Registered Office: Castle Phoenix Trust, Axholme Road, Wyken, Coventry CV2 5BD | Registered Number 8331385



